
 
 

 

AUGUST 30TH  
 ***** NO NOON MEETING ***** 

 

 Backyard Firesides 5:30pm—7:00pm 

(We still have a few spaces if you haven’t signed up yet!) 
Call the office (262-4375) if your plans have changed and you can attend! 

 

Everyone has been assigned to a host.    

If you DID sign up and haven’t heard anything yet, please let the office know!  

 

Thank you, hosts: 

Clay & Kate Bastian  Greg & Harriet Rosa 

Bill & Andrea Gardner  Doug & Kathi Stark 

Christina & Jeff House  Larry & Sharon Van Horn  

Martha & Jeff Linsner   
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**** NO MEETING ON SEPT. 6TH **** 

LABOR DAY! 
Did you know: 

• The first celebrated US Labor Day was on Tuesday, September 5, 1882 in New York City, 
planned by the Central Labor Union. 

• 10,000 workers marched from City Hall all the way to 42nd Street and then met with their 
families in Wendel’s Elm Park for a picnic, concert, and speeches. 

• Canada is said to have originated the idea of hosting a day honoring the labor movement. In 
1872, they held a “Nine-Hour Movement” to show support for striking workers. 

• There is disagreement about who actually proposed Labor Day as a holiday. Some say it 
was Peter J. McGuire, who was the cofounder of the American Federation of Labor. Others 
believe that it was Matthew Maguire, a machinist. 

• Oregon was the first state to celebrate Labor Day as a legal holiday in 1887. 
• The decision to make Labor Day the first Monday of September was approved on June 28, 

1894. 
• Labor Day started as a part of the labor union movement, to recognize the contributions of 

men and women in the US workforce, but modernly is seen as a chance to celebrate the last 
weekend of summer. 

• Americans worked 12-hour days seven days a week during the 19th century! 
• The Adamson Act was passed on September 3, 1916 to establish an eight-hour work day. 
• Historians say the expression “no white after Labor Day” comes from when the upper class 

would return from their summer vacations and stow away their lightweight, white summer 
clothes as they returned back to school and work. 

• There is still a Labor Day parade in New York City, which takes place throughout the 20 
blocks north of the 1882 labor march. 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Eddy Frederick    Sept 1 

John Breidenthal    Sept 2 

Prisca Barnes    Sept 3 

Tom Johnson    Sept 3 

Mia Lee     Sept 3 

Jimmy Washington    Sept 4 

Club Anniversaries! 
 

 

Steve Criser    15 years 

Vail Fruechting    14 years 

Mike Nelson    14 years 

Chris Clark   12 years 

Howard McDaniel    12 years 

Sheree Utash    11 years 

Mike Philson    10 years 

Tara Clary       9 years 

Jim Korroch      9 years 

Ken Van Blaaricum      9 years 

Teresa Veazey      9 years 

Ben Drouhard      7 years 

Mark Eaton       7 years 

Cindy Nolte       6 years  

Ann Garvey       5 years 

Jeff DeGraffenreid      4 years 

David Gear       4 years 

La Tasha St. Arnault      3 years 

Sudha Tokala      3 years 

Derek Yonai      3 years 

 

September 13th—Botanica 
  Sam Spallitta  

Human Plant Solutions  

 
Utilizing natural fiber , Human Plant Solutions has created a patent pending alterna-

tive to often caustic, high cost, conventional ultra light composites for prosthetic and 

device manufacturing. Through sustainable manufacturing, mobile patient care, fast  

turnaround times and competitive rates, HPS has created an ecosystem that caters to 

patients, practitioners and technicians. 

 

Reserve your place NOW 
https:/www.wichitarotary.org/sign-up /- password: 4waytest  or call the Rotary office - 316-262-4375 
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Laura Ritterbush 

Speaker/Author Clay Small                    Gayle Goetz introduces Chris Stanyer Jim Holt & Steve Woods learn about art forgery 

    Cynthia Wentworth 

President Kara gives Blue Badges to new members who completed Red Badge Requirements! 

          

       gRound & Round is off to a great start! 

            Don’t forget to make your “gRound” appointments! 

Fe Vorderlandwehr & Mike Philson: 

“I drew Mike’s card a couple weeks ago from the big coffee cup.  
We had a great chat at Reverie yesterday.  
Neither of us had met the other till then.  
Thanks Rotary for the opportunity to meet a new friend. “ 


